
 

For Local 8 Members at Willapa Harbor Hospital 
June 7, 2023 

   

Bargaining Survey Results 
 
We Are Ready to Discuss Our Bargaining Survey Results 
 
Many of us completed bargaining surveys this past May, indicating top priorities for 
negotiations.  That information will help form our bargaining proposals.  We are going 
to share the survey data in person tomorrow 6/8 from 11am-2pm.  You are invited to 
join us on a break.     
 
All are welcome to come by, even if you were unable to complete a survey.   This is a 
great time to make sure priorities are reflected in the survey and discuss some of the 
next steps in the bargaining process.  Let a Union Rep know if you are unable to meet 
but wish to discuss bargaining priorities further.    
 
Willapa Bargaining priority discussion: 
 
June 8, 11 am - 2 pm – Conference Room  
 
 
Don’t Forget to Sign Up for Text Messaging 
 
We will send a text message once we arrive tomorrow. Make sure to sign up for text 
messaging to be notified of bargaining updates. Click here to sign up for text 
messaging.  
 

https://www.opeiu8.org/sign-up-for-local-8-updates/


If you have questions, please let us know. Your Union 
Representatives are Jesse Holtzinger-Cruz, 206-441-8880 ext. 140, 
Jesse@opeiu8.org or Tara Powell, 206-441-8880 ext. 106, 
Tara@opeiu8.org. 
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